
 
 
Dear Parish Alumni,  
 
Welcome to an exciting year ahead for the Parish Episcopal School Alumni Association! It is a privilege to 
serve as your President of the Alumni Association for the 2019-2020 school year. As the Parish Alumni 
continues to grow it is great to connect with each of you at our alumni events.  
 
As a Parish “Lifer,” I was fortunate to have the faculty and staff help raise me and shape my values and 
confidence as a young adult. During my years at Parish I made countless memories and friendships that I 
still cherish to this day. Being a member of the alumni board has enabled me to give back to the 
community that has given me so much. I have also enjoyed watching our campus and community grow 
and launch limitless possibilities for Parish students. As an avid lover of the arts, I especially look forward 
to the future Noble Family Performing Arts Center, coming 2020. 
 
Whether you make a monetary donation or donate your time, supporting fellow and future alums will 
help enable the Parish community to continue as the great educational institution it is today. We are 
here to support you and want you to stay connected and active through the alumni sponsored events, 
such as Homecoming, the groundbreaking of the Noble Family Performing Arts Center, Alumni Holiday 
Party, VIP (Very Important Panthers) Party and ParishConnect events.  
 
To be sure you receive invitations to events and other alumni news, please update your contact 
information with Lauren Ware Henderson ’07, Associate Director of Alumni Relations, at 
lhenderson@parishepiscopal.org. I am looking forward to serving you and the entire Parish community 
throughout this school year and I hope to see you at the alumni events! 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Krissy Daniel ‘08 
Parish Episcopal School  
Alumni Board President 2019-2020 
 
 


